
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                   
           3rd December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas News 
Small ‘Christmas Crackers’ have started to appear daily on Class Dojo from the Year 3 and 4 classes. If they 
make you chuckle or feel a bit festive then leave the children a comment. Watch this space for Christmas 
treats from our youngest classes soon. 
 
If the children want to bring in Christmas cards for their friends in class then they can. The staff have an in-
class system as last year rather than a whole-school post box.  
 
A reminder that Christmas Dinner in school is on the following dates: 

• Tuesday 14th December (Nursery & Bases 1 to 6) 

• Wednesday 15th December (Bases 7 to 15) 
On each day the children are welcome to come in their festive jumpers and party clothes.  
 
 
Reports  
This term’s report from your child’s class teacher should be with you today. Please contact us if you wish to 
discuss this further.  
 
 
Website  
We are pleased to announce that our school website has had a revamp and is ready for parents to view. If you 
usually look at the website on your phone we would like to recommend a free app for you to use which 
displays the website much better than in your mobile phone internet browser.  
 
Download the app here: http://AppSchools.ICTDev.co.uk  
 
Once the app is downloaded, choose Hollinswood Primary School, enable notifications and click save.   
 
Here is the website address if you want to view the website on a computer or tablet: 
http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/ 
 
We welcome feedback about our website. If you feel there is any information missing, please let us know. 
 
 
COVID Update 
Recent changes to the guidance regarding COVID19 largely affects secondary school pupils and adults 
regarding vaccination and mask wearing. As always you are more than welcome to wear a face covering on 
site though as yet this is not a requirement whilst you are outside. Carry on being vigilant and keep talking to 
us regarding family status and any queries you might have.  
   
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  
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